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Konrad Jackson

From: Cheryl & Mark Lovegreen <lovegreensnorth@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 1:26 PM
To: Senate Labor and Commerce
Subject: SB 28

Dear Senate Labor and Commerce Committee, 
 
Thank you for your service to Alaskans. 
 
As you know, our state is in a public education crisis and a crisis in staffing public employees. SB 28 will help both of 
those situations. 
 
SB28 allows for public employees like public safety officers and educators to choose a defined benefit retirement. This 
will help recruit and retain quality workers around the state. Please vote in favor of this bill. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Cheryl Lovegreen 
Anchorage 


